
 

TO:   ALL CABIN STAFF  

CC:   IAM, BULLETIN BOARD 

FROM:  M. Quirino 

DATE:  August 11, 2015 

RE:   New Bids – Effective Friday, September 11, 2015 

The new shifts will be effective Friday September 11, 2015 and 
will be effective till approximately October 22, 2015 unless 
otherwise determined by flight schedules.     

 

   

Electronic copies are available by contacting Gurjinder Grewal: 

 cssservisair@iamaw16.com  

 

Print copies available at the Ramp Office.     

 

Call-in will be on Thursday, August 20. Please refer to the 
posted lists to find your call in time. If you are unable to bid by 
phone, you can submit a bid by paper. Please ensure you have 
bid sufficient lines. 

 

PHONE NUMBERS 

604-303-3764 and/or 778-862-7016  

mailto:cssservisair@iamaw16.com

